BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES

INCORPORATED

463 WEST STREET NEW YORK 14

CHELSEA 3-1000 21 October 1947

IN REPLY REFER TO

Box 107, Red Bank, N. J.

MR. GROTE REBER
P.O. Box 4868
Cleveland Park Station
Washington 8, D. C.

Dear Mr. Reber:

I am pleased to hear that you are to continue your work on cosmic and solar noise at the National Bureau of Standards. Congratulations! Other duties here at Holmdel have kept me so busy that I have had very little time to spend on such studies. I hope that things clear up a bit in the not too distant future.

Your article on Cosmic Radio Investigations sounds very good to me. The only comment I have to make is that you might add something on the theories as to the source of the phenomena, something about the work of C. H. Townes and J. L. Greenstein.

Your request for pictures and slides has been referred to our publication department. If you don't get what you want from them soon, let me know and I'll see what I can do for you.

I have kept one copy of your article. I hope you have no objections.

Very sincerely yours,

KARL G. WANSKY



